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Cyber Security Awareness Month 

2024 Cyber Security Awareness Month 

As today marks the start of Cyber Security Awareness Month, I would like to take this opportunity to 
remind everyone that cyber security is everyone’s business.  

In today’s digital age, the importance of safeguarding our information and systems cannot be 
overstated. 

I encourage all members of the property industry to take proactive steps in enhancing their 
cybersecurity practices.  

To assist you, valuable resources and guidelines are available on the government's official cybersecurity 
page: Cyber Security Resources. 

Let’s work together to create a more secure and resilient industry. 

Debra Secombe 
ACTING REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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